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association of university and college employees 

August 30, 1982 

Ms. Libby Nason 
Employee Relations Department 
Universi ty of British Columbia 

Dear Libby: 

This letter is to advi se you that June Simpson and Donna Brock are not on 
the Contract Committee nor on the Job Evaluation ColllTlittee. 
I 

Sincerely, 

ell~~~ 
Shirley (/vine 
Co-ordinator 

cc: June Simpson 
Donna Brock 
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